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Centerville offers  
Customer Conveniences such as 

ACH Payments and  
Budget Billing 

ACH Payments:  This automatic payment service is FREE and easy to set up.   

Once signed up, your monthly amount due is taken from your checking account 

on the 15th of the month, ensuring no late fees.  Simply bring in a VOIDED 

check to the District Office, complete a short application and you’re done.   An 

application form can also be found on our website at www.centervillecsd.org. 

BUDGET Payment Plan:  Available to customers who have had an account 

with the District for a minimum of twelve (12) months.  The Budget Payment 

Plan provides a set monthly amount based on your average usage; giving you 

the ability to have a consecutive payment amount throughout the year.  The ac-

counts are monitored quarterly and adjusted as needed.   If you are interested, 

please contact the District Office at 530-246-0680.  We can let you know what 

your monthly amount would be if you decided to sign up for this service.     

In accordance with the District’s Water Master Plan’s Capital Improvement 

Plan Schedule, the Board of Directors has set a public hearing on April 16, 

2025 at 7 pm, to review and discuss adopting Resolution 2025-01 amending the 

District’s Fee Schedule to include the proposed Capacity Charges as shown 

below:    

Notice of Public Hearing - Capacity Charge 

Meter Size Capacity Charge 

3/4” $ 22,147 

1” $ 36,900 

1 1/2” $ 73,800 

Quotable Quotes:   

 Spring:  A lovely reminder of how beautiful  
 change can truly be. 
       Anonymous 

https://www.keepinspiring.me/change-quotes/


Scheduled Board Meetings: 

The next scheduled Board of Director’s 
Meeting will be held Wednesday,  

April 16, 2025 at 7:00 pm.   

The public is always welcome.  

Average Water Usage  

for the month:  

Compare the usage on your water bill 

with the average of the District.     

March’s Average:  1,400 cf.         

Deferred Payment  
Program 

 

If you have not paid your invoice by the 20th 

of the month a 10% late fee will be assessed 

on the 21st. These late fees add up quickly.   

We understand that leaks happen and no one 

is ready to pay those large unexpected invoic-

es, so we offer a Deferred Payment Pro-

gram that helps make those invoices a little 

easier to manage.      

Don’t incur more charges by not paying your 

bill, call us and let us work with you and help 

you make the invoice manageable.   

We are here to serve you!    

While some of our customers may have received a 

direct mail postcard offering exclusive propane 

savings to our District customers, it is important to 

clarify that no customer information was provided 

by the District to Campora.     


